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New Parish App

Dear Parishioners and Friends of Tullylish,

  

We hope that you will find this app useful in our effort to improve communications with you.
From now on, we will be sending out information via the app and keeping you updated with all
that is happening in the parish.

  

Make sure that you tick the Areas of Interest found in the Change/Set profile screen.

  

You will already have been introduced to this screen on downloading the app and you may
revisit that page at any time to change your profile by clicking on the 'person-icon.'

  

You can use the arrows below this Notification Panel to navigate through the messages as
more appear with time.

  

You may also delete any message by clicking on the little bin icon.

  

Where a paper clip is showing, it means that once clicked, a larger document is there for
viewing. This is called an Attachment and today, contains a reflection for Holy Week that you
may like to read.

  

You may also like to browse through the content by clicking on any of the buttons. Don't forget
that the little 'phone-icon' at the top will open the options of calling or e-mailing the parish.

  

This content you see today will be added to and changed as we move forward. So stay in the
loop with all that's going on in the parish and remember as we journey through these days, that
'God is our last hope because we are His first love.'
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